
 

 

 

Ventilation and Fire Safety Works 

(Project X251) 
 
United Living is working with Westminster City Council to deliver 
planned works to your block. 
 

Part of these works include the environmental clean of the riser 

cupboard doors on each floor.  

These works will be carried out by a licenced company, one floor at 

a time, with an air monitoring analyst in attendance. 

The work will start on 17th September 2020 and should finish on 

18th September 2020. 

Resident access will not be affected as only part of the corridor will 

need to be blocked off. 

United Living would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your cooperation. 

Please call or email me if you have any questions about the work 

Landline:       0800 023 1722 

Mobile:          07803 509 946  

Email:           WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk. 

Regards 

 

Ahmed (RLO) 
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